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affairs letter differ and present a conflict between the program and the student. Dr. Brenda 

Stevenson-Marshall suggested further discussion of this topic and a visit from Judicial Affairs 

and University Counsel to a future GAC meeting. Dr. Langlais proposed that they come to the 

next meeting. 

 

Discussion of Admission Appeal Policy 

Dr. Neumon Lewis reported that there is no graduate admissions appeal policy in the graduate 

catalog. She and Judy Bowman formulated a policy and Dr. Neumon Lewis distributed the draft 




